
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 

 
Ohio Turnpike bridge project in Sandusky County may slow traffic  

 

BEREA (Sept. 26, 2016) – Starting tonight at 8:00 p.m., weather permitting, the Ohio Turnpike 
eastbound between mileposts 81 and 84 in Sandusky County, will be reduced to a single lane 
until approximately 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, Sept. 27. 
 
The project will require a 50 mph work zone and is due to a mainline bridge deck repair of the 
right and center lanes on the Ohio Turnpike eastbound over the North Coast Inland Trail, west of 
Waggoner Road in Sandusky County.   
 
Factors that may affect exact project start time and completion include inclement weather and 
unforeseen project complications. For updates, follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: 
@OhioTurnpike.  

 
### 

 
The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio. 
 
For more information contact: 

Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-2081 ext. 1171, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from the Ohio Turnpike  
682 Prospect Street, Berea, Ohio 44017-2799 

Phone: 440.234.2081 – Fax: 440.234.3881 

 


